FEDERAL PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

Islamabad,the24"May,2022

Circular

It is informed that interviews scheduled in Islamabad and Lahore
from 25-5-22 to 27-5-22 vide interview programs 12,16, and 17 /2022 have been
postponed till further orders. Revise interview schedules will be issued in due
course of time.

Saleem Akbar
Deputy Director (Prog.)



